
The value of the month is  

‘Equality’ 

     

 

 

 

School Attendance 

Reception—  97.44%                                Year 5A—  96.02%                

Year 1—  96.09%                                        Year 5B— 96.28% 

Year 2—  98.21%                                        Year 6A—  98.49% 

Year 3—  96.95%                                         Year 6B— 97.24% 

Year 4— 97.43% 

Whole School attendance— 97.10% 

We aim to have whole school attendance above 98% so 

please ensure that all children are in school, on time  

everyday. 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
We are now into the second half of the autumn term and all the 
children are working extremely hard.  We are  happy to announce 
our brand new website that all staff have been working hard to 
produce.  We hope you like it too! 
 
 
Mr. Dean Gordon, Head of School 

Children in need and stand up to  

Cancer 

 

On Friday 17th November, we will be raising  
money for Children in Need and Stand up to     
Cancer. We are asking that all children wear 
something spotty and Orange. We are asking to 
pay £1 to help raise money for these great charities.  

 

Aladdin is coming! 

On Thursday 30th November, we are delighted to  have the  

       pantomime Aladdin coming to Grinling     

       Gibbons!   

The cost of the panto is £3, and tickets are 
available to buy from the school office. 



 

Term Dates 

Autumn Term 2017 
 

¶ Monday 30 October – Friday 15 December 

 

Spring Term 2018 
 

¶ Wednesday 3 January – Friday 9 February 

¶ Monday 19 February – Thursday 29 March 

 

Christmas Dates 

Wednesday 13th December   

Christmas Lunch 

 EYFS Christmas Performance 

 Winter Fayre 

Thursday 14th December  

KS1 Carol Concert  

KS2 Carol concert 

Friday 15th December 

Christmas jumper day 

              Class parties 

 

 

Brand New Website! 

We are proud to announce that we have been working really 

hard on a brand new  website for you all to enjoy.  The web-

site can be found at www.ggibbons.lewisham.sch.uk  

We will be posting exciting things on the website and we will also 

have Twitter and Facebook so you can follow us on there! If you 

do not want your child on any social media sites, please let the school 

office know immediately. 

!ǇǇƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ bǳǘǎ 

Can I please remind parents that we are an apple free and nut free 

school. This means anything containing apples for example cakes, 

snack bars or apple juices as we have someone with severe 

life-threating allergies. This would include any items 

that contain nuts also. 

 

Attendance 

It is important that all children come to school 

every day and on time.  As a school, we take  

attendance very seriously, and regularly  

monitor this.  If your child’s attendance drops 

below 90%, your child will be a persistent absentee.  You will then 

be referred to the Local Authority Attendance and Welfare Officer, 

who will contact you directly. 

The Education Act 1996 states that it is the responsibility of the 

parent/carer to ensure that their child attends the school at which 

they are on roll.  A failure to do this, could result in legal action being 

taken by the Local Authority, and a Penalty being issued. 


